
 
Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be a Learner 

 

 
Date: Friday 02  12 2022        Term 4  Week 8 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
Invitations for students, staff and Year 6 families have now been released for the Year 6 Farewell 
dinner. It will be held in the rear function room at the Hilltop Tavern in Goonellabah on Monday 12 
December from 6pm. The theme is ‘Beach Party’. Please return notes asap, to help with catering and 
planning purposes. 
 
3-6 Swimming 
We have two more dates for 3-6 swimming for 2022. Tuesday 6th December (Year 3 & 4 only due to 
Brisbane Excursion) and our final day, Tuesday 13th December for all students 3-6. Please remember 
to pack a towel, swimmers, goggles, wet shirt and wet bag on these days.  

 

Principals Message, Rebecca Fletcher 
 
 

Birthdays 
 
        Alanna, Reuben, Jett,  

Wk         Monday               Tuesday      Wednesday       Thursday  Friday 

T4 
W9 

 

5/12 
 
 
 
* Year 5+6 Brisbane 
Excursion →→→→ 

6/12 
* Yrs 3+4 Swimming 
Alstonville Pool 
 
 
→→→→→→→→→ 

7/12 
 
 
 
 
→→→→→→→→→ 

8/12 
* Snack Day 
 
 
 
→→→→→→→→→ 

9/12 
* Canteen 
 
 
 
→→→→→→→→→ 
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12/12 
* Yr6 Farewell 
Dinner – G’bah 
Tavern 
 

13/12 
* Yrs 3-6 Swimming 
Alstonville Pool 
 

14/12 
* S20 Boss Market 
Stalls 
 
* Assembly 
Presentaton 

15/12 
* Yr 6 - Movieworld 
 
* Snack Day 
* Canteen 
 

16/12 
* Yr 6 Farewell Cake 
* Class parties 
 
* Students Last Day 

T4 
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19/12 
 
* SDD 

20/12 
 
* SDD 

21/12 
 
*  Holidays →→→→ 
 
 
 

22/12 
 
→→→→→→→→→ 
 

23/12 
 
→→→→→→→→→ 
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25/1 
 
 
 
 
 

26/1 
 
 

27/1 
 
* SDD 

 
  



 

2 

Tregeagle Public School Newsletter – Term 4 Week 8 2022 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Semester 2 Reports 
Teachers have been working very hard the last few weeks to prepare semester 2 reports for students 
and families. These will be sent home in Week 10. Please keep a look out for a white envelope in 
school bags. We encourage families to read the reports carefully and use this feedback to help set 
goals for 2023.  
 
Final School Day 
This year, our students' last day will be Friday 16 December 2022 (week 10). Students in Years 1-6 
will return to school on Tuesday 31 January. New Kindergarten students will do their Beststart 
interviews on Tuesday 31 January and Wednesday 1st February by allotted times. Then 
Kindergarten’s first day of school will be Thursday 2nd February 2023.  We wish all families a happy 
and safe Christmas holiday.  
 
Class Parties 
A beautiful end of year tradition at Tregeagle PS is Class Parties. These will happen on Friday 16 
December (last day of school) from lunch time. This year girls are asked to bring in a savory plate 
and boys a sweet plate to share with their classmates. Please be aware that in 1/2W and 4/5/6 we 
have students with peanut allergies, so please do not send in food with peanuts in it.  
 
Tregeagle PS Presentation Day Assembly & $20 Boss Market Stall 
Date: Wednesday 14 December 
Assembly Time: 1.30-3pm  
Marketstall: 12.05-1.30pm - Students & parents can bring money along to purchase for stalls 
Wear: Full school uniform 
Who: Students, staff and parents/family members 
We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our students with our wider school community 
on this day.  
* Parents / Family members are welcome to arrive from 12.45pm. 
 
Stage 3 (Year 5 & 6) Brisbane Excursion  
The Stage 3 excursion will be leaving for Brisbane on this coming Monday morning the 5th December 
(Week 9). Students have had a few camp meetings this week to familiarise themselves with all aspects 
of the itinerary. Please ensure you read the ‘What to Bring’ list carefully. Mr Bock, Mrs Andrews, Mr 
Lenehan, Kellie and Liam will be the supervising excursion staff.  The students and staff are looking 
forward to a great week away.  
 
School Communication 
Tregeagle PS communicates to their school community in a number of ways including:  

• School Stream app - Main channel of information sharing. School pushes out important whole 
school information to parents and carers. Best to allow notifications.  

• School Website - Make a payment. Enrolment. Access newsletters. Galleries of photos and 
videos. School and Department of Education information.  

• Class Dojo - Families can access ‘Class Stories’. Messages between home and teachers.  
• Class Term Newsletter - Sent home at the start of each term. One page. Outlines learning in 

each KLA, homework/projects and upcoming class events/excursions.  
• Official School Facebook page - Positive school promotion to our wider local community. 

 
Tregeagle Public School - Uniforms  
Tregeagle PS uses School Locker for the supply of our school uniforms. This service is available at 
the SCU Lismore store or online.  
Please visit the School Locker online for more information about the Tregeagle PS uniforms: 
https://theschoollocker.com.au/schools/tregeagle-publicschool/uniforms  
 
 
 
 
 

https://theschoollocker.com.au/schools/tregeagle-publicschool/uniforms
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Year 5 Captain Speeches 
On Monday 28 November, students from Year 5 proudly delivered their captaincy speeches for 2023. 
It was such an honour to see how confident these young people have become. To say we were proud 
is an understatement! An announcement of Captain and Vice Captain positions for 2023 will be made 
at our presentation assembly.  
 
Book and Stationary Packs 2023 
Book and Stationary packs are now available through Dolphin Office Choice for the 2023 school year 
for Tregeagle PS.  
 
Please click on the link provided: 
http://www.dolphin.booklists.com.au 
 
Select school: Tregeagle PS 
 
Select the year your child is going into in 2023 
 
If you don't need an item, you can '0' it out.  
 
As Dolphin services a large number of schools, we recommend families place their orders before the 
end of 2022. We would also really appreciate it if all books could be covered in contact and labelled 
with the students name, year and subject (please refer to the Dolphin order form on the website for 
subject/books to match & label). 
 
K & 1 - Please do not label pencils or whiteboard markers. These will be put into shared class 
resources for all students to use throughout the year.  
 
Year 2-6 - Please label all stationary items with your name or initials. These will be located in your 
own pencil case throughout the year. 
 
Life Education Visit 
On Wednesday 30 November and Thursday 1 December, Tregeagle PS students thoroughly enjoyed 
visiting Healthy Harold in the Life Education Van. Classes learnt about how to keep themselves safe 
and healthy. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Scholastic Book Club – Issue 8 is the final Book Club for 2022.  Thank you for supporting Book Club. 
 
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/parent.aspx 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     
 
 
 

Administration 
 
 

http://www.dolphin.booklists.com.au/
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/parent.aspx
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Mr Lenehan doing art with 4/5/6 on his final teaching prac 
 

 
 
 

                 
 

 

        
 

4/5/6B Fun Photos 
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PBL/Certificates 
 
 

Tregeagle Eagle Award  
Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be a Learner 

 

      
Recipient T4 Wk 6  

KS - Wynter, 1/2W – Nate A, 2/3B – Piper N-M, 4/5/6A - Elijah, 4/5/6B - Ella 
PBL for this week is Canteen 
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Tregeagle Eagle Award  
Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be a Learner 

 

     
Recipient T4 Wk 7 

  KS – Jack V-H, 1/2W - Madden, 4/5/6A - Kaiash, 4/5/6B - Xanthia 
PBL for this week is Library 
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December Canteen Roster 
Snack Day....... 
1st Dec Dana & Rach 
8th Dec Kate & Rach 
14th Wednesday (additional Snack Day)         
15th Dec Leanne & Rach 
    
Friday Canteen....... 
2nd Dec Naomi & Rach 
9th Dec Natasha C & Rach 
Thursday 15th instead Friday 16th Dec – Orders in by Wednesday 14th   
 
If you are interested in helping out in canteen in 2023 please contact our school office. Even if you 
can only spare 30 minutes (10.45-11.15) to assist with packing lunches into tubs for delivery.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Community Noticeboard 
 
 


